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Motion following Notice of Motion – Accelerated Housing Program 

 

THAT the Mayor, on behalf of Council, send a letter to the Federal Minister responsible for 

the Accelerated Housing Program to request an update on our submission and to advocate 

for the required need for the funding. 

 

Background 

At the November 28, 2023 Council Meeting, Councillor Harvey served Notice of Motion to be 

presented for debate at the December 5, 2023 Council Meeting. 

 

 


